
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (ECONOMY AND GROWTH) – 
9th March 2017 

 
Huntingdonshire Design Guide 

 
The Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Economy and Growth) received a report and presentation 
on the Huntingdonshire Design Guide. Members welcomed the Design Guide and were 
pleased that thought has gone into planning design.  
 
The Panel expressed concern with regards to the perforated garage doors, in particular the 
ability of homeowners to change the doors and the security implications of the doors being 
see through. However Members did recognise the reasons for encouraging the use of 
perforated doors. 


